
COVID 19 reminder and one person in office policy for patients of Dr. Chandler 

Just a reminder to new patients that ​if you develop symptoms related to COVID 19 or have 
been in close contact with a person known to have the virus, seek care immediately. 
Please do not visit the office if you are experiencing a cough or running a fever. 

You do not need a COVID test prior to surgery unless you are symptomatic.
 


